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Decisions of the Vaad in its meeting on 13 Kislev 5781 — 29 November 2020

1.

The Vaad expressed its thanks to those members rotating off the va’ad: David
Olivestone, Simha Edell, Yael Lehmann, Devorah Preissblum.

Michael Gillis, Alex Pomson, Sasson Chicoty, Simcha Edell, Monty Penkower were
reelected Gabbaim. Menachem Zer-kavod will act as deputy Gabbai.

Rebecca Zerobnick, Chava David, Yaelle Lehman and Yehudit Rivlin were elected to
serve as the Tzedakah committee.

The members of the Tzedakah Committee will be invited to the next Vaad meeting to
discuss the formal definition of its responsibilities.

Va’'ad meeting in the coming year will be held as follows: 29.11.20; 3.1.21; 1.2.21;
7.3.21;18.4.21; 2.5.21; 6.6.21.

Until further notice it will be permitted for 10 people to sit in the men’s section and 10
people in the women’s section. The women’s section will be divided to allow for some
men. A further 10 people will be allowed to sit in the courtyard.

Shlichei Tzibbur in all services will stand at the “amud” at the front in order to reduce
the risk of spreading infection.

It was decided to refer to a lawyer the request for approval of the demolition of the
building at Yael 8 and the erection of a new building.

Following the demolition of illegal construction in the courtyard it was approved that
Steven Drucker will consult with the architect who designed the previous improvements
in the courtyard with a view to extending these improvements.



